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GAC to review the Northern allowance and if it is believed such a process could be allowed from 

a legislative point of view, Mr. Chernick will review and provide his view as to how the 

Northern allowance could be used in rate design. 

 

Response 

 

Mr. Chernick and Green Action Centre do not have the required expertise and knowledge of the 

details of the Northern Allowance to be able to incorporate the details of the Northern Allowance 

into a rate design package.  Because we do not have sufficient information regarding the 

Northern Allowance, Mr Chernick and Green Action Centre cannot comment on the legislative 

requirements as they relate to the Public Utilities Board Act and the Manitoba Hydro Act. 

 


